
DAKOTA COUNTY 

COMMUNITY 

DEVELOPMENT AGENCY 

PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the 
Dakota County Community De-
velopment Agency (CDA) will hold 
a public hearing on Tuesday, May 
22, 2018 beginning at 3:30 p.m. 
to consider the sale, transfer and/
or exchange or property currently 
owned by the CDA.  The Dakota 
County CDA Board of Commis-
sioners will hold this hearing at the 
CDA offices located at 1228 Town 
Centre Drive, Eagan, Minnesota.

The proposed parcel to be sold, 
transferred and/or exchanged is 
hereby described as Lot 7 Block 1 
Thompson Heights (711 13th Ave-
nue North, South St. Paul).

Persons seeking more informa-
tion on the proposed sale, trans-
fer and/or exchange of property 
should contact Lori Zierden at the 
Dakota County CDA, 1228 Town 
Centre Drive, Eagan, MN 55123, 
email lzierden@dakotacda.state.
mn.us, telephone 651-675-4479.  
Public comments may be submit-
ted orally or in writing to the CDA 
through the public hearing held on 
May 22, 2018. 
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